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Purpose of this paper  

It is proposed to recommend to Diocesan Synod that Tony Richter be Chair of the Canterbury 
Diocesan Board of Finance.   

 

Background 

Saturday 8th October 2022 the Archbishop’s Council approved the appointment of Tony Richter 
as Deputy Chair of the Diocesan Board of Finance.  

Following the resignation of Peter Wylie, Tony had agreed to step in as Interim Chair and this was 
ratified by Archbishop’s Council on Tuesday 16 January 2024. 

 

Legal advice 

The view of the Registrar is that the Board can seek to appoint based on a person’s track record 
and obvious demonstration of the correct skills needed.  She recommends that the 
Archbishop’s Council/DBF formally appraises Tony’s contribution to make an informed 
recommendation to Diocesan Synod. 

 

Proposal  

Archbishop’s Council, operating as the directors of the Diocesan Board of Finance, appoint Tony 
Richter as the new Chair and the appointment is sent for approval by Synod.  
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